
Invitation to Attend:

A Forum on the Future of Fraser River White Sturgeon
(1st Notice)

January 29th, 2004
9:30 am – 4:00 pm

Skway Hall
44860 Wolfe Rd, Chilliwack

(Take Hwy 1 Exit 116; north on Lickman Rd; veer onto Chilliwack Mountain Rd; turn right on Scheyey Rd.;
Hall is on your left at Wolfe Rd.)

Co-hosted by:
Fraser River Sturgeon Conservation Society

BC Aboriginal Fisheries Commission
Fraser Basin Council

Forum Goal:
To share information and discuss options for sustaining white sturgeon in the Fraser River Basin

Forum Objectives:

• To learn about First Nations relationship with white sturgeon

• To share technical information on the status of Fraser River white sturgeon

• To discuss current issues facing white sturgeon

• To help clarify white sturgeon conservation priorities

• To share ideas and perspectives on how all interested groups can work together to sustain
white sturgeon

Who Should Attend?
Anyone with an interest in learning about sturgeon and willing to share ideas on how we can
work together to sustain white sturgeon populations in the Fraser River Basin.

Lunch will be provided.

Please Register:
RSVP to Jessica Bratty at 604-488-5361 or jbratty@fraserbasin.bc.ca before January 16,
2004. Please provide your full contact info in your response.

(Feel free to share this invitation with others you think would like to participate.)

Support for this event has been generously provided by:
Vancouver Foundation

Ministry of Water, Land and Air Protection


